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Communication Is Key!

‘My Voice Matters’ has been the focus of Children’s Mental Health
week. It is about empowering the children, by providing them with the
tools they need to express themselves.

As parents and carers, you play a pivotal role in your child’s mental
health, by allowing their voice to matter.

This year, we want to empower the children at Grange to work together,
to create a positive change for their mental health and wellbeing.




Every day in a hundred
small ways our children
ask, 'Do you see me?
Do you hear me? Do |
matter?’ Their
behaviour often
reflects our response.

L.R. Knost



https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/talking-about-difficult-topics/?source=ppc-generic
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/talking-about-difficult-topics/?source=ppc-generic
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-guide/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-guide-to-looking-after-yourself/
https://www.groundwork.org.uk/themes/supporting-young-people/
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The Mental Health Support Team (MHST) is a government
initiative designed to increase access and availability of mental
health and wellbeing support for children and young people in

school. MHST is made up of Educational Mental Health
Practitioners (EMHPS). EMHPS are assigned to support
children and young people and their families in schools
through a range of strategies, to implement a whole school
approach to mental wellbeing. Grange is very lucky to be part
of the programme, which consists of two Mental Health

Practitioners - Folu Oshin (Senior Practitioner) & Annabel

Hutson (Trainee Practitioner). They attend Grange weekly, to
support our parents whose children are experiencing anxiety
or low-level behavioural issues.

This year, in addition to the practitioners above, we are
fortunate enough to have Katrina Jenkins (Family Therapist).

If you feel you would like some support to help your child with
anxiety or low-level behaviour, please speak to a member of
staff, who will then refer you to the relevant school-based staff
that can complete a referral.

We are here to help, so please reach out if you need support.




